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Tom McGarry and Tom Sukowicz Publish Article in Chicago Lawyer Magazine
July 1, 2013
 

Thomas P. McGarry and Thomas P. Sukowicz co-authored an article for Chicago Lawyer magazine. The article, titled
"Blogger beware," addresses new ways that lawyers can violate existing rules by sponsoring or participating in blogs.


